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UPCOMING MEETING 

2/14 @ 6:45am 

 

Presenter: 

Mary Boyles 

CSCS 

 

  

 

 

Recap from 2/7  

 

Commander Sullivan, 

Lieutenant Renee Bunting and 

Sheriff Mikesell joined us at last 

Wednesday's meeting to talk 

about crime in Teller County 

 

 

Please keep promoting the 

ATV Raffle! 

  

 

To allow the teenagers time 

to get out of school and join 

in the festivities at Forest 

Ridge - Osa changed the 

time to 4pm!! 

 

Any Kiwanian, child or 

teenager is encouraged to 

attend to spread some joy to 

the residences 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UrA6WOMEU12L7q_eShSTojOWa5w7m-uNePKO_AiKnIeg5iwfueeiu4KC1bjwtoSxhCpXBdt8tmXwOyDQpfswG4MChaXx6Fb2M135Ti3_9u5-iGa0TNynpVMEqePu3nKRh-9AETMV4l2VUWGH8d4Hd--ZsoXSZ3qJIq6DPMW_OWFzH5T2baXHUQ3z-OPIMzKolWErHpfJWnxfMEi8N88q6U_j7mEweyVXY8hXXVgZk4gm5xaxTxQr4TblQ-1vfT3YHGOj9Cx5yW48ASousnUJB8m9oj6gqN6Io1wY2Oox-D9Q_vW0iHRn8GPJtSgdS6neBm_PdekL0E347OLzGSbBQ1Khth2nXDyRWz1jpzm4b6X2Y6P2yzkgj3XKywBELdGHgIqxXbOtd-lnU971JUSAsjCTi1tXP7sa-_vW6mwyN4L3SDWfwBtf3IfanikZivT1Z-m4W6oDjBD3qi-fhl6GNSmBNroeAaKtcEeQxK2pt4JHKmYOvMu1ZbcYwE0A7TwhiRym1Qyr8R0kAjjLaleiKk4CZcDN0Pm6yvm58wGoLBIeroeGC8BLS_wenIkP8Bd94CuDCF4DZ9ZuKH6pv6p42KWHEDDzWsU7Q3g-qS5ZuACURUZbOH-XQAaifDFNxj5TKeIoDVXyo3WnC3jRlMQQju7qRL37KpXmLN7wYeFTtJuKFe0Z_UkyqQ==&c=OSzxSUit8Ep_0oDoUqw7ebzZZd5SiwfO6t-IcgMVDrDh2EfZmLz5pw==&ch=UHA6tONDi9ZWlwENqgTwcD00y_FzIkCO8zMHId4IZmZSLOz2FcKBIQ==


It was shocking to hear how 

much crime has increased in 

the last few years. 

We have more than 28,000 

people in Teller County (a large 

increase in the last few years). 

With the increased number of 

people here and those that 

pass thru the county, it has 

brought the increase in crime 

as well.  

 

The Sheriff's office has been 

diligent on keeping those 

numbers down. We have as 

much crime as Fountain even 

though they have over 60,000 

people in that city.  

The cartel and other bad 

characters from other counties 

are learning that you will get 

stopped in Teller County due to 

the outstanding TCSO! 

 

  

 

Taste of the Grape 

What a great way to put a 

little smile on our senior 

community! 

  

 

 

Scholarship Applications!! 

Deadline March 31st. 

 

For more information: 

 
utepasskiwanissec@ 

gmail.com 

 

  

 

Bingo this Thursday 

February 15th 

@ 6:30pm 

 

Peak Crepes 

http://gmail.com/


February 23rd 

 

Get Excited!! 

 

It's getting closer! 

 

FYI 

If you plan to participate 

(taste) in the  

Taste of the Grape  

while volunteering 

you DO need to  

purchase a ticket. 

 

If you're volunteering and not 

tasting - It's FREEEEE! 

 
 

will be the 

food truck! 

  

Mark your Calendar!! 

 

The party of the decade is 

coming up! 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

Up Coming Events 
  

  
 

 

  

FEBRUARY 

2/10 - Kiwanis selling raffle tickets at the Moose is 
Loose event (Talk to Norm or Jeff Book) 

2/13 - 4pm - Osa, Merit K-Kids and you at Forest Ridge 

2/14 - 6:45am - Mary Boyles speaking on CSCS  
2/14 - 5:30pm KAD meeting @ 110 Reserve  

2/15 - 6:30pm - Mardi Gras Bingo @ UPCC 

2/21 - 6:45am Melody Klema with UPCC 

2/23 - 7-9PM - TASTE OF THE GRAPE @ UPCC (36th 
Anniversary of UPWP Kiwanis) 



2/28 - 6:45am - Summit K-kids coming to visit! 

 

MARCH 

3/6 - 6:45am - James Divine motivational speaker 

3/13 - Frank Gundy talking about insurance 

3/20 - 6:45am Mtg at Roys BBQ 

3/21 - St Patrick's Day Bingo at UPCC 

3/23 - MAMA JEANS' 90TH BDAY PARTY 

 

APRIL 

4/12-14 - RMD KI CONVENTION IN CHEYENNE WY 

4/15 - CRABBY TAX NIGHT @ UPCC 

 

JULY 

7/3-6 - KI CONVENTION IN DENVER 

7/18 - Drawing for ATV at bingo 

  
 

 

  

 

Reminder: Please send me your pics of Kiwanis events so I can 

add them to the newsletter to share with everyone. 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

UP WP KIWANIS 

 

Club Officers 2023-2024:  

 

President - Norm Steen 

President Elect - Shannon Andersen 

Secretary - Becky Chaney  
Treasurer - Lori Locascio 

Past President - Pat Hyslop  

 

Directors  
 

2023-2024: Cheryl Steen, Geri 
Reffel, Ania Milo  
2023-2025: Bert West, Bob 

Campbell, Loyd Mowery 
 

2023-2024 Committee Chairs:  
Fund-raising - Shannon Andersen 
Membership - Bert West, Jason 
Roshek 
Social - TBD 
Publicity/Public Relations - Becky 
Chaney, Pat Hyslop, Ania Milo, Laurie 
Krueger  
 
Service Leadership Clubs - Commitee 

Chair: Loyd Mowery 
 
K-Kids -  
Zanya Rodenbaugh - Summit 
 
Osa Graves - Merit Academy 
 
Woodland Park Builders Club 
Pat Hyslop - WP Middle School 



 
K-Club -  
Carrie Smith - WP High School 

  

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to 

improving the world one child and one community at a time 
   

 

Ute Pass Kiwanis | PO Box 1020, Woodland Park CO 80866, Woodland Park, CO 80866  

 

 

 

      

 
 


